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National Assembly  

Question Number: 2549
Mrs C Dudley (ACDP) to ask the Minister of Transport:
(1)	With reference to her reply to question 1600 on 19 May 2015, whether she will provide relevant information regarding a certain case (details furnished) between certain persons (names and details furnished);
(2)	will she provide clarity regarding the arrangement with Prodiba which the article (details furnished) suggest are on a month by month agreement, specifically with respect to (a) the decryption keys and (b) any intention to license the decryption keys given the uncertainty around Prodiba;
(3)	how does her department intend dealing with companies interested in legally licensing the decryption keys from her department as the owner of such decryption keys in order to provide effective software solutions for the country’s businesses;
(4)	who would the prospective licensed users contact to discuss the criteria and process?											NW2921E

REPLY:
(1) The Department does not have any relations with Prodiba and as such, any access of department property by Prodiba is illegal. You are therefore referred to the recent North Gauteng high Court order of the 22 April 2015, Case No. 34273/12 and the latest constitutional court judgment of the 27 May 2015.

(2) The Court order stated in (1) above refers, there is no month to month contract agreement between the Department and Prodiba, Note that as from the 5th May 2015, the Driving License Card Account (DLCA), a trading entity under the Department of Transport took over all services that were previously provided by Prodiba.

(3) The Department does not intend to, in the short to medium term, commercialize the use of the decryption key, especially given the provision of the POPI Act.

(4) Given the response in (3) above, there is therefore no contact persons in this regard
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